
Year 7 met artist and activist Rachelle Romeo.  Rachelle gave a talk 
in our assembly about the experiences of her family, the campaign 
for her fatherɅs citizenship and the impact that had on her own 
sense of identity, her artwork and her activism. You can watch it on 
our website here. You can see RachelleɅs artwork at the Maritime 
Museum in Greenwich and the Migration Museum in Lewisham.  
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ϥ wish to begin by thanking our Year 
6 and 7 families for their attendance 
at our transition and parents even-
ing events respectively. Despite the 
extension to the covid restrictions 
until 19th July we held the events 
outside in the playgrounds maintain-
ing social distance and covid safety. 
ϥt was so good to see our families in 
person again. ϥt has been 18 months 
since we had any face to face gather-
ings and it was a pleasure. Unfortu-
nately we have had to cancel our 
Year 6 Transition Day on 1st July 
and our Academic Review Day on 
9th July will again be conducted 
remotely. Our year 9 and 10 have 
been fantastic in their exams this 
week so we will have a lot to discuss 
at Academic Review Day. Finally, 
Sports day on 2nd July will go 
ahead at Finsbury Park. Students 
must make their own way to the 
venue and we will register them 
there. 

Next week is our in-school Year 10 
work experience week. As you will 
be aware we cannot hold a normal 
work experience for our year 10 as 
there are restrictions in place. We 
did not want them to miss out com-
pletely and so Ms McDonald and her 
team have put together a week of 
events structured around employ-
ment sectors to support our stu-
dents in learning about the world of 
work through social enterprise. ϥt 
has been a diʛcult thing to organise 
because of the ongoing limitations 
created by the pandemic but we are 
sure it will be a valuable exposure 
to the world of work for our learn-
ers.  

There is still an increase in cases 
of Covid 19 in ϥslington so be 
sure to continue with your LFD 
tests and vaccinations. We 
have been notiɲed of a cou-
ple of positive cases this 
week so do be cautious. 

Yours sincerely 
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Year 8 Holly and TiaɅs 

artwork exploring the 

dragon myth  
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Reminder Years 7-9 sports 
day on Friday July 2nd  2021 
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https://youtu.be/I8Z5p-5Wpko
https://youtu.be/I8Z5p-5Wpko

